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23/09/2022  08:13:222022/3992/PVL OBJ Linus Rees Charlotte Street Association objects to this application. The application site is a busy street corner in the heart 

of the Fitzrovia neighbourhood. The footway is narrow and has traffic control signals on it at the junction. 

Tactile paving extends the full width of the footway. This junction is very busy all through the day as it is a busy 

pedestrian, cycle, and motor traffic confluence. Siting tables and chairs at this location in addition to the 

customers from the pub who frequently stand on the footway while drinking creates a bottleneck. We do not 

consider the location to be suitable for tables and chairs as this would compromise the safety and comfort of 

pedestrians. For this reasons the application should be refused.
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